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WELCOME ABOARD!
As we near the end of this year, we pause to reflect on our remarkable accomplishments 

and the goals we’ve achieved. None of this would have been possible without the unwavering 
support of our lodge leadership. Looking ahead to 2025, we kick off the year with our annual 
Winter Banquet in January. This event will serve as an opportunity for us to reminisce about the 
past year, introduce our 2025 programs, recognize our incoming and outgoing officers, present 
our lodge awards, and enjoy a delightful feast and fellowship with our esteemed members.

We also draw inspiration from the past 
to guide us toward the future. This coming 
year, we will host our annual conclave once 
more. We had the privilege of hosting it back 
in 2016, and we hope to make this a 
memorable experience for all. However, we 
need your help to make this conclave the 
best one, yet. This will also serve as the last 
Conclave to incorporate AIA into its program.  
If you’re interested in getting involved, please 
reach out to Jackson or Mr. Furby. 

We’ve all been drawn out from many 
others, not for our achievements in Troop, 
Ships, and Crews, but for what others see in 
us. They can sense the spark in your heart 
that needs to be ignited. Over the past year, 
I’ve had the privilege of witnessing your 
growth. I’ve seen your accomplishments and 
the expansion of your horizons. I’ve 
witnessed those sparks transform into roaring 
flames.

I want to express my deepest gratitude 
for allowing me to serve as your 2024 Lodge 
Chief. I eagerly anticipate the coming year 
and the incredible accomplishments each of 
you will achieve.  
Let us try to find the arrow,

Wyatt Muckinhaupt 
Lodge Chief 2024 
Bob White Lodge 



Our Winter Fellowship is currently 
underway, on December 13-15. We are 
extremely lucky to have some special 
guests in attendance along with 
some Christmas themed activities.1
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EVENTS

Winter Fellowship

Winter Banquet
Winter Banquet will be held on 
Friday, January 17th at 6:00 PM. The 
event will be held at the Nature & 
Adventure Center.
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Conclave 2025
In April 2025, our Lodge will be 
hosting the Section E7 Conclave.As 
preparations begin, please 
remember that we will need a lot of 
help to ensure a successful event. 
Please contact Mr. Daryl Furby or 
Jackson Musto if you wish to 
become involved.



Year In Review
Inductions
In 2024, we had a successful inductions. 
We inducted 31 new brothers and an 
additional 26 sealed their membership 
through Brotherhood.

Cub Scouts
This year, our engagement with the Cub 
Scout program was also very  high. We 
attended numerous events to help 
promote what our Order is all about.

Lodge Events
We held many lodge events this year, 
engaging Arrowmen throughout in 
many ways. We have begun to 
implement some new events and look 
forward to 2025!



Looking Ahead
I am looking forward to cheerfully serving the Lodge as Chief this upcoming 

year! For those of you who may be newer Arrowmen to the Lodge, I extend this 
piece of advice: find your place of service. The Order has much to offer, whether 
you’re interested in social media or merchandising, cooking or training, there is a 
place for you. In the Bob White Lodge we make it our mission to develop genuine 
friendships while leading, growing, and serving alongside one another.    And those 
of you who are older Arrowmen: extend a hand and reach out to our new 
Arrowmen, be a friendly face and a kind soul. I look forward to meeting each and 
everyone of you!

Maddie Wilson
2025 Lodge Chief
Bob White Lodge


